
Report from the United Nations Chairperson – January 21, 2012 

 

Due to the short time period since our last report in November, I have received 2 invitations to 

speak at Zonta Clubs in our District:  Hamilton 11 – March 19 (changed from an earlier date) 

and Geneva in May ( no specific date has been arranged as yet). 

In the last email newsletter from Zonta International, there were new updates for two 

International programs from Zonta International: 1) Safe Cities Success Story and 2) A Rwanda 

Project update. 

 As mentioned at our last meeting, I will be in contact with the League of Women Voters of New 

York for possible plans for a United Nations Excursion for District 4 in the fall. 

In conclusion, I would like to remind Area Directors to remind clubs in their areas that if their 

clubs are interested I would be willing to come to their clubs to speak about the United Nations 

and Zonta International 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Joanne Raymond 

 


